
February 4, 2025 

Title IX Report and Toolkit Statement 

As part of a Title IX lawsuit brought by Indiana, Kentucky, Ohio, Tennessee, Virginia, and West 

Virginia, a federal district court in Kentucky ruled that the 2024 Title IX Regulations are invalid 

and must be set aside. According to the following guidance the ruling likely vacated the 2024 

Title IX regulations in schools nationwide.  

At this point, The Commission and the Title IX Working Group (established by Public Act No. 

23.66) cannot predict any changes the federal government will make, to the 2020 Title IX 

Regulations. Currently, schools are advised to discontinue use of policies and regulations that 

follow the 2024 Title IX regulations and resume using those that were in place under the 2020 

Title IX regulations. For district specific Title IX questions or concerns it is recommended that 

you consult with your school district’s Title IX Coordinator.  

To find your school’s Title IX Coordinator follow these steps:  

1. Click the following link: EdSight Home Page  

2. Select “Overview”  

3. Select “find contact”, which is located under the General Information Tab  

4. Select “role” and click on Title IX LEA Coordinator 

For additional consideration and advisement please refer to the following (federal) Title IX Legal 

Manual. As stated in the manual, pursuant to Executive Order 14168, issued January 20, 2025, 

references to “gender” should instead be read to reference “sex” consistent with the Executive 

Order. Do note that this manual should be read consistently with Executive Order 14168.  

Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Thomas Nuccio at 

Thomas.nuccio@cga.ct.gov  

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ctschoollaw.com%2F2025%2F01%2Focr-confirms-that-the-2024-title-ix-regulations-are-vacated%2F%3Futm_source%3DShipman%2B%2526%2BGoodwin%2BLLP%2B-%2BSchool%2BLaw%26utm_campaign%3D698c9b5622-Shipman_Goodwin_School_Law_11_10_2014%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_term%3D0_08bac82c2b-698c9b5622-93446300&data=05%7C02%7CThomas.Nuccio%40cga.ct.gov%7Cd59a3fbe6c3d4129ef0008dd445955d9%7C3ec76714b1b4418a883232c46ec84226%7C0%7C0%7C638741872694642692%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Rdkqs%2FWi7tMPUfurkajVHR0N5120s14rQRngnBp1id8%3D&reserved=0
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